To                            , MP





Your address details
House of Commons

London 

SW1A  0AA

Dear                                        

I am the parent of a disabled child (add any details you wish to give).
As a parent, I naturally want to do the best in every way for my child, but one serious problem has been the huge cost of adapting our home. The adaptations are needed so our child can do the ordinary homely things that every other child takes for granted, but the means test that is imposed on families who apply for disabled facilities grant is cruel and unrealistic. It has hit our family very hard (add details if you wish – e.g. total income, cost of mortgage, amount you were expected to contribute. Did you go ahead with the adaptation or not? If not, how are you managing with everyday tasks at home?)

I understand that in Northern Ireland the DFG means test has now been abolished for adaptations for children.

Is there anything you could do to bring about this same change in England?  Roger Berry MP has submitted an Early Day Motion, 770 and I am urging you to sign this on our behalf.

Yours sincerely
